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ADOPTION OF ROAD
MANAGEMENT PLAN

In accordance with the Road Management
Act 2004 and the Road Management
(General) Regulations 2016, Council

has completed a review of its Road
Management Plan, and adopted the

Road Management Plan 2021 (version 5)
on 1June 2021, noting that there were

no amendments made to the plan that
required a public submission process.

A copy of the adopted Road Management
Plan, and the written report detailing the
findings and conclusions of the review, are
available at the Bright Council Office at

2 Churchill Ave, Bright, and on Council’s
website www.alpineshire.vic.gov.au.

SPECIAL COUNCIL MEETING

Notice is hereby given that a Special
Council meeting will be held on Tuesday
15 June 2021 at 5:00pm to transact the
following business:
1. Submissions to the Draft 2021/22
Budget
2. Declaration of Dinner Plain Special
Rate 2021/22
3. Adoption of 2021/22 Budget
4. Adoption of Revenue and Rating Plan
5. Documents for signing and sealing
This meeting is being called in accordance
with Council’s Governance Rules Ch3 Part
C, section C3.1.



